
Christmas Fayre 2022 
 

 
 

The Fayre will take place on Saturday 3rd 

December between 1.30-4.00pm.  
 

The proceeds of the Christmas Fayre will be 
shared between CAFOD and Aid to the Church in 
Need.   
 

Please help with donations of Bottles, Gifts for 

the Tombola, Cakes, Books, Preserves and any 
item that parishioners would be prepared to buy. 



 
 


